

Iain Lindsay OBE H M Ambassador

British Embassy 1022 Budapest Füge utca 5-7

Tel: +36 1 429 6211

HE Dr János Áder President of the Republic of Hungary

Köztársasági Elnöki Hivatal Sándor Palota Szent György tér 1. Budapest 1014

16 August 2017

Dear Prondont Ader.

Your forthereby

I have pleasure in forwarding the following National Day message from Her Majesty The Queen:

"It gives me great pleasure to send Your Excellency my congratulations on the celebration of your National Day, together with my best wishes for the good fortune and happiness of the people of Hungary in the coming year.

Elizabeth R"

Iain Lindsay OBE HM Ambassador